
WRRA AGM Report 
Sport Development Committee April 2012 

 
 
There were a number of new initiatives put in place this year including the Skills Matrix, 
Team Activity Log and the Fair Ice Policy. 
 
Our region had 127 teams between U9 and U19AA this season. 
 
Team Activity Log  
 
Every team from U9 to U19AA is required to enter all team activities (including league, 
tournament, and exhibition games, team meetings, team parties, practices, etc) into the 
team activity log. The team representative responsible for the Team Activity Log must 
enter the date of the activity, the duration (in hours) of the activity; select the type of 
activity from the drop down menu. If the activity is a game, the home and away teams 
must be entered. If the activity was not a game, a description must be entered in the 
home team column.  
 
Each team is required to submit their Team Activity Log at the end of their season. If 
any team in your association (U9 to U19AA) has not already submitted their Team 
Activity Log please do so as soon as possible. We have received less than 50% of the 
Team Activity Log’s required.  
 
Skills Matrix  
 
All U8, U9 and U10 teams were asked to submit their Skills Matrix for their teams for 
this season and most teams complied but not all. This will be required again next 
season so please advise your coaches. 
 
There has been lots of new information introduced to associations and coaches this 
year. If you have any questions please contact your Sport Development 
Representatives Erienne Beuglet or Brian Breckles at sportwrra@wrra.ca 
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